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Changing of the Guard 
 
As we transition and welcome the new Chair of the Berlin Brats Reunion 
Scholarship Committee, Michelle Estes '90, we must first recognize Jenni (Hewitt) 
Shaw’s ('85) tremendous expertise, dedication, innovation and hard work for the 
previous 15 years.  
 
Since its inception in 2009, Jenny diligently created the committee from the 
ground up, creating comprehensive processes and guidelines directly contributing 
to the recognition of 27 scholarship awards worth $32,195 to Berlin Brats and their 
families, furthering the success of our Berlin lineage.  Her commitment enriched 
the Berlin Brats Alumni Association’s vision of scholarship fundraising efforts and 
growth all while emphasizing educational and public service values.  
 
We are grateful for her tremendous leadership, unique perspectives, attentiveness, 
and embodiment of selfless service!  
Thank you, Jenni! 
 
AND welcome to our new Chair, Michelle, who came on board June 1st. Michelle 
has served on several scholarship committees under Jenni's tenure. We know she 
will bring the same passion and leadership skills to our program as Jenni. She's 
already off and running. 
Thank you, Michelle! 
 
Both will be at the Reunion in Berlin. Be sure to meet and thank "them" for their 
invaluable volunteer service to our Alumni Association. They truly embody our 
success! 
 
Jeri Glass '72                                                Michelle Estes '90 
Berlin Brats Director                                      New Scholarship Chair  

 

 

 

(L to R): Michelle Estes '90, Leigh (Love) Roper 

'85-scholarship recipient (our 2nd Berlin Brat 

awardee) and Jenni (Hewitt) Shaw '85, banquet 

night, 2022 Colorado Springs reunion. 


